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MAINTENANCE 

The south-west section of trail at Stoney Hill Regional Park will be closed 

temporarily on November 12, 2024. During the closure, users will be 

required to access the viewpoints via the northern section. Please obey all

posted signage and barriers. The map below details the closure location.
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